
 

 

 

27th January 2020 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

RE: PTA Parents' Meeting  

Do you want our children to have an improved playground?  More plants and greenery at 

school?  More activities and events for our children?  

Become part of the Friends of Torridon Primary Parents and Teachers' Association.  A meeting 

will be held on Thursday 30th January, at 2.30pm in the Year 6 block, to discuss the future of 

this important group. 

The PTA puts on the Christmas Fair, the fun run and the school disco.  The PTA also funded the 

new hedges planted along Torridon Rd. 

All parents are welcome! 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Friends of Torridon Primary 

 

 

Hazelbank Road, Catford, London, SE6 1TG 
Headteacher: Manda George 

Telephone: 020 8697 2762 
E mail: admin@torridonprimary.lewisham.sch.uk 

Website: www.torridonprimary.lewisham.co.uk 
Twitter: @TorridonPrimary 
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